
 

 

To,          Date: 01/11/2022 

The Immigration Officer, 

Consulate General of Malaysia, 

No.7, (Old No.3), Cenotaph Road,  

1st Street, Teynampet  

Chennai. 

 

 

Reg: Invitation Letter for Adithya Vadlamani and Bhavani Pappu 
with the passport numbers W1711578 and R7202208 respectively. 

 

 

Respected Sir/Madam,  
 

I, Chandra Sekhara Sarma Rani residing at Kuala Lumpur 
working with Henkel Malaysia Sdn Bhd, Holding valid work 
permit (no: PF2507707) writing this letter to support the visa 
application for my cousins to visit Malaysia in tourist visa. 

 

Both Adithya Vadlamani and Bhavani Pappu will be visiting 
Malaysia from 09-12-2022 to 14-12-2022. I will be hosting them 
during their stay in Kuala Lumpur. They will be residing at my 
home in the following address. 

 



 

Unit- 26-3A, 633 Residency, 

Jalan Tebing, Off Jalan Tun Sambanthan, 

Brickfields, Kuala Lumpur 

50470. 

 

During their stay between 09-12-2022 and 14-12-2022, entire trip 
is funded through my savings and income. Enclosed here with my 
work permit copy. 

 

Request you to Grant the tourist visa for both my cousins and let 
them experience the beauty and hospitality of our great Malaysia. 

 

Thanking you Sir/ Madam, 

 
Best Regards, 

Chandra Sekhara Sarma Rani,  

Passport: Z5310324 

 

 

 

 

 

 






